## GREAT ZIMBABWE UNIVERSITY Student Affairs Division Office of the SRC

## **MEMO**

To: All Students and Staff

From: The Dean of Students

Date: 6 September 2022

REF: INVITATION TO BELATED INTERNATIONAL DAY AGAINST DRUG ABUSE AND ILLICIT TRAFFICKING AND INTERNATIONAL DAY ON THE PREVENTION OF SUICIDE COMMEMORATIONS ON 7 SEPTEMBER 2022

All Great Zimbabwe University Students are being invited to the above named event that will be held at Great Zimbabwe University's Robert Mugabe School of Education on 7 September 2022 commencing at 08:00 hours. This national event will also be attended by the Honorable Minister of State for Masvingo, Hon. E. R. Chadzamira and the Honourable Deputy Minister of Public Service, Labor and Social Welfare, Hon. L. Matuke.

Thank you

Mr. O. Simbo

Acting Dean of Students

GREAT ZIMBABWE UNIVERSITY
DEPUTY DEAN OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

6 SEP 2022

P.O. Box 1235, Masvingo, Zinzbabwe TEL: (039) 266671 Email: studentaffairs@czu.ac.zw